From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 18/11/2024 6:57:30 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
18/11/2024

MR Darren Mills
300 McCarrs creek RD
Terrey hills NSW 2084

RE: DA2024/1362 - 40 Myoora Road TERREY HILLS NSW 2084

| would like to register our support for this development. It is by an established operator of
quality venues and our area desperately needs more quality hospitality sites to avoid having
to drive to monavale or further.

The subject site (and all those adjacent have been an eyesore for many years.

This development will also provide much needed jobs for yong people in the area..





